
 

 
PARKS AND RECREATION DEPARTMENT  

NOTICE OF AWARD RECOMMENDATION  

DATE: March 13, 2024  

SOLICITATION:    RKS-IFB-24-0238 Arts, Crafts and Specialty Supplies 
 
The City of Phoenix Parks and Recreation Department would like to thank all participants for 
submitting a bid for the above-mentioned Invitation for Bid.  
 
Bids in response to the above-referenced request have been evaluated and based on the 
Requirements stated in the request the Parks and Recreation Department recommends the following 
vendors be awarded a contract.   
 

No. Vendor 
1.  Lakeshore Learning Materials, LLC 
2.  S&S Worldwide, Inc. 
3.  Blick Art Materials, LLC 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at the email or phone listed below. Thank you for your 
interest in doing business with the City of Phoenix.   
 
Kathleen Kennedy 
Parks and Recreation Department  
(602) 261-8793  
kathleen.kennedy@phoenix.gov 
200 W. Washington St. 16th Floor  
Phoenix, Arizona 85003-1611  
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